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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Slovenia
Thank you, Madam Vice President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Slovenia to the 3rd UPR cycle and thanks them for the successful presentation just made. 
We applaud Slovenia for its measures such as paying due attention to older persons that are receiving pension, measures towards the entitlement of third-country nationals to participate in programmes facilitating their inclusion in cultural, economic and social life in Slovenia, equal opportunities for all and non-discrimination of persons with disabilities. 
We strongly believe that strides to amend the Equal Opportunities for Women and Men Act that will legally introduce the principle of a minimum 40% representation of both genders in certain government bodies will play an important role in bringing gender parity.
In a spirit of constructive engagement, Ethiopia recommends Slovenia:

1. To continue its achievements on improving access to health care for all and effectively implement the Resolution on the National Mental Health Programme 2018−2028. 
We wish Slovenia a successful review.
I thank you
2

